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July 2019 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
What a fantastic year, Year 7 have had, this academic year.  I continue to be immensely proud of the learning and 
the progress that has been made by the students. By tracking pupil progress throughout the year we have been 
able to identify individual learning needs of all pupils, and put measures in place to support those who might be risk 
of not meeting their potential. 
 
The enclosed report gives you an indication of your child’s current attainment and attitude to learning within each 
subject. Many subjects have completed end of year tests and the results of these tests have guided the 
judgements made in this report. Pivotal to this attainment for successful students has been a high level of 
attendance, as this is a crucial factor in academic success at school. 
 
In addition to academic success, I am very proud of the students for their continued participation and success in 
our after school extra-curricular activities. Many of the Year 7 students have taken part in the swimming gala and 
the annual sports day with great success, demonstrating their commitment to representing their houses and the 
college.  
 
At the end of Year 7, I will hand the year group back to Mrs Hazel Blackmore who will return from her recent 
maternity leave to become the Head of Year 8.  I have had a superb year with Year 7, and I am very much looking 
forward to the rewards trip to celebrate the achievements of the pupils. If you have any questions regarding this 
report or have any other queries please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher, tutor, or myself. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs R Squire    -    r.squire@tavistockcollege.org  
Head of Year 7  

Tutor 
Grp 

Tutor 
Room   

Tutor – Year 7 and continuing in year 8 Tutor’s email address  

7B S2 Mrs C Raeburn, Ms R Barker 
 

c.raeburn@tavistockcollege.org 
r.barker@tavistockcolleg.org 

7BA L2 Ms H Cowie  h.cowie@tavistockcollege.org 

7D PE1 Mr Hulbert s.hulbert@tavistockcollege.org 

7DA H4 Mr Wilson  al.wilson@tavistockcollege.org  
 

7F G2 Miss H Owen (Ms D Pengelly from September 
2019) 

                
h.owen@tavistockcollege.org  

7G S4 Mrs J Dibben               
j.dibben@tavistockcollege.org 
 

7GA  M2 Miss H Holbourn  h.holbourn@tavistockcollege.org  

7T M6 Mrs R Harry- Chudleigh r.harry-
chudleigh@tavistockcollege.org 
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